131464 farx

Price, Janet

From: Jane Rolfe F
Sent: 16 October 5

To: Thomas, Edward
Subject: Quarry Field, Lugwardine

Dear Mr Thomas
'm not sure if it makes any difference, but the amended yellow notices about the revised plans for Quarry Field do

not have the category (CL) affecting a listed building in the box at the top, whereas the previous yellow notices did.
Kind regards
Jane Rolfe



